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The current intersection construction at Heathwood Drive and San Marco Road will be 
extended for an additional two weeks beginning December 6, 2021.  Heathwood Drive is 
closed between Whiteheart Avenue and San Marco Road. There are detours beginning at 
the intersections of Heathwood Drive and San Marco Road as well as at Heathwood Drive 
and Winterberry Drive. A map showing the road closures and detours is attached.  
 
The Heathwood intersection project consists of a total reconstruction of the intersection to 
include storm water improvements, roadway elevation, asphalt milling and new asphalt 
surfaces, new curb and gutters, sidewalks, and Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
handicap ramps. After the culverts are installed along Heathwood Drive, storm drain 
installation will continue north along Bald Eagle Drive.  
 
The total project is expected to take 270 days and the City will provide updates as the project 
proceeds.  This reconstruction is part of a Citywide Master Drainage Project to improve 
drainage in areas that are prone to flooding. For questions about the project, call City of 
Marco Island Public Works Department at 239-389-3992.  
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